
Policy F.Y.I.
From the Policy Unit
Date: 12-29-2023
FYI-427
Please contact the Policy Unit if you
have questions regarding this
announcement at
DCSSPOLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov.

SUBJECT: Policy FYI-427 |ArizonaMinimumWage Increase

The purpose of this F.Y.I. is to inform staff that effective January 1, 2024, the newArizonaminimum

wagewill be $14.35 per hour. Use the $14.35 per hour rate when assigningminimumwage in cases for

establishment or modification with court dates of January 1, 2024, or later.

The City of Flagstaff has adjusted its minimumwage to $17.40 per hour effective January 1, 2024. The
Division of Child Support Services (DCSS) staff must use the $17.40 amount when assigningminimum
wage to establish or modify support orders for obligors working within the City of Flagstaff.

Weurge DCSS colleagues to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
Please do not reply directly to this message as wewill not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoingmail.


